
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for Your Diaries  
 

In the new year your child 

will be welcomed back to 

Nursery on  

Thursday 9th January. 

 
This is different to the rest of the 

students at Hillside Primary 

Our learning 

 

We are very excited to welcome 

you for our performance of ‘Shine, 

Star, Shine’ on  

Tuesday 10th December 

 

We will also warmly welcome you 

to our Christmas craft session on  

Friday 13th December in your 

Christmas jumper. 

 

We will also be learning: 
 

Gingerbread Man  

We will be exploring 

the story of The  

Gingerbread Man. 

 

Music 

We will be continuing 

our exploration of 

playing maracas by 

learning how to 

shake and stop. 

Maths 

We will be consolidating our learn-

ing from this term. 

Topic this half term: 

Celebrations 

 

Value of the week:  

Be Brave 

WB 9th December 2024 

Christmas Jumper Day 

Please come to school wearing 

your Christmas jumper on: 

Friday 13th December  

 

 

 

 

No donations required. 




